Received by Uxbridge Town Clerk

Council on Aging

June 13, 2017

Minutes: May 9, 2017 minutes read and accepted

Old Business:

Status of Ongoing Projects

First: Front area work Ryan Constable, Scout Leader to supervise project of patio blocks for area for benches. Blocks provided by Unilock and crushed stone by DPW for base.

Second: Grilling station in rear of building

Land adjacent to Senior Center will be purchased

Additional work on kitchen renovation will include new floor and repainting

Uxbridge Elderly Connection Golf Outing was a success and Friday morning event worked out well.

New Business:

Uxbridge Senior Academy will continue through summer with a seminar by Dr. Charles Lutton: Be Your Own Healthcare Advocate and Computer Tech Support by UHS and BVT students.

Some discussion regarding use of the facility by outside groups and policy pertaining to this. Director planned to take this matter up with the Town Manager.

Council on Aging in Recess until Sept. 12, 2017

Catherine Thornton

Notetaker